
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 
This week we celebrated British Science Week!  Across the school, children took part in exciting science investigations with 
staff. Children were also invited to complete their own Science Projects for the termly Science Fair. We had some superb 
entries from a fantastic model of human lungs, slime balls, 3D shaped bubbles and blubber gloves! The children presented 
their entries to the whole school, with explanations of what they had discovered, and were then judged and presented with 
science prizes such as space torch, a slinky and a science book.  

As part of our school value ASPIRE, during science week Mr Mannion, Science teacher from Sir John Talbots, joined our 
school to lead science investigations in our KS2 classes a STEM activity which challenges students to construct their own 
bridges in small groups using regular arts and crafts materials. After discussing different types of bridges, students will be 
ready to go with this hands-on STEM activity. Students used straws to build their structures and explored how different types 
of supports allow their designs to hold weight. Well done Super Scientists! 

Today we were invited to wear something red or something that makes us happy for Comic Relief ‘Red Nose  
Day! Well done to Rupert who created his own treat bags to sell in the school reception to raise funds for this  
wonderful charity.  

 Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 
REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

Easter Holiday club  

Open to all Tilstock children! 
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Friday 15th March 2024 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
Easter Service in Church: 9:30am Wednesday 20th March  
Purple Day for Young Epilepsy – Wear purple! Friday 22nd March 2024 
Easter Holiday: Monday 25th March - Friday 5th April 2024 
Children return to school: Monday 8th April 2024 
 

Click here to view 
what our students 
have been up to 
recently. 
 

NEWS 

WORSHIP Aspire 

 

Next week staff will be nominating children who have 

shown the value of aspire. Nominated children will 

receive a star trophy awarded to them by Rev 

Armstrong in the last week of term.   

 

Our Lunchtime Visitor  

At Tilstock CE Primary School, we are passionate 

about good nutrition for healthy minds and healthy 

bodies! Today we had a visitor from planet Eativerse! 

Taylor Shaw, who provide our yummy school dinners, 

sent Pip over to see us whilst we had our lunch! Pip is 

from Planet Boost which is all about keeping healthy 

through good nutritional habits and plenty of physical 

activity.  Thank you for visiting Pip- It was great to see 

you :-) 

 

 

Class Assemblies 

Badgers:- Monday 18th March 2:30pm 

Happy Birthday 

Tate and Betsy! 

We hope you enjoy 

your special day!  

 

 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

